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Have you been in the LLC and wondered where the horror, mystery or humor section is? We are 
looking for students to submit their poster for their favorite literary genre. Come to a meeting today at 
recess in the LLC to learn more! Also look for posters to start appearing in the halls, or ask your 
teacher to book a lesson in the LLC! 
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